
Minutes of Park and Recreation Commission Meeting 
Wednesday, December 12, 2012 

 
Present:    Bekir Helvacioglu 
                 Steve Scarangella-Co Chair 
                 Theresa Sullivan 
                 Maryanne Genovese 
                 Dean Delitta 
 
Absent:     None 
                   
Excused:  Jennifer Cohen   
                 Bret Moeller 
                 Joan Spedafino-Co Chair 
                 Carlo Reca 
 
Also present:    Rosanne Saracino, Recreation Superintendent                                                   
                
Meeting called to order at 6:40 pm by Commissioner Steve Scarangella                     
  
Commission approved the Minutes of Wednesday, October 24, 2012; motion made by Co 
Chair Steve Scarangella seconded by Commissioner Dean Delitta.            .        
 
Superintendent’s Update 
Superintendent of Recreation, Rosanne Saracino reviewed all of her monthly updates; 
reviewed correspondence and provided time for questions and answers:   

 
 Rec Trac and Active has been contacted to come into the Recreation Office to 

do a demonstration on what technology both offer in terms of registration and 
recreation management tools.    

Rec Trac webinar is Tuesday, December 18 10 am- 1pm.  I am still waiting for a 
date from Active.   

 
 Commission voted unanimously in favor of the recommendation for a second 

floor for the recreation office Dept keeping the office out of the flood zone. 
 

 
Commissioner Theresa Sullivan reported on Warren Ave Park: 

 Repave basketball and tennis ct 
 Trim trees that hang over Basketball court 
 Add another swing where there is room by the saddle swing set 

  
Commissioner Maryanne Genovese noted that Karen Ramos, Heather Cicco, 
Amanda Savacchio did a great job @ Turkey Trot and were very professional in 
handling and dealing with the crowd.    

 



Next meeting will be scheduled for:  Wednesday, January 30, 2013 @ Pavilion 7 PM  
 
Motion to adjourn @ 8: 15 pm was made by Co Chair Steve Scarangella and seconded by 
Commissioner Maryanne Genovese. 
.   
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Rosanne Saracino 

Rosanne Saracino 
Superintendent of Recreation  
 
 


